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TAKE A LOOK AT WHAT'S
INSIDE:

District Governor Message

Thank you to all that attended our Fall Workshop in Clarion on October 16th as well as all presenters
and facilitators. The morning session was the &quot;One Rotary Summit&quot; program, where Membership,
Foundation, and Public Image were the focus to gain a better understanding how each work together to
strengthen your clubs. Then the afternoon offered choices of multiple break-out sessions. The
interaction and sharing of ideas was most helpful and by many accounts a very worthwhile experience.

Please be reminded of the upcoming "Shine for ShelterBox" gourmet meal fundraiser event being held
on Friday, November 19th. Detailed information can be found at shelterboxshine.square.site . Previous
announcements were in last month's newsletter and have been sent to club Presidents, but in case you
missed it, or want to participate, please contact Kathy Corcoran at corcoran7667@gmail.com. The
deadline for reservations is November 12th.

I wish to call attention to the "Build a Chair" initiative which is a grassroots project led by our Keystone
International E-Club, which now has various partners from New York, United Kingdom, and New Zealand
Their mission and how to get involved or donate is fully explained in their latest newsletter which can be
found on their website at build-a-chair.org. Also they would Love to share the program with your club,
so if interested please email them at info@Build-A-Chair.org.

This year marks the 51 st Anniversary of the World Affairs Institute for Student Leaders. This year's
Institute will be held virtually(via Zoom) on Tuesday, November 16th from 7:30 AM to 3:00 PM.
The topic "Afghanistan & Current Affairs in the Middle East" was voted on by the students. Your clubs
should have received this announcement, but if you have any questions about the Institute, your club's
participation, or the registration process, please contact kathleen@worldpittsburgh.org.

November is The Rotary Foundation Month. While the Foundation should be a Focus throughout the
year, it is a good time to check your clubs progress in achieving its goals, and to be sure to schedule a
Foundation program at one of your clubs meetings. Also November 30th is the global day of generosity
movement, so once again it is a good time to remember our Rotary Foundation. There are many ways
to contribute to the Rotary Foundation. We can donate annually or as a one-time donation. You can
acquire and use a Rotary credit card where your purchases provide contributions. you can also include
the Foundation in estate planning to name a few. Our District Foundation chair, Ken Fleeson has
additional Foundation information later in this newsletter and may be contacted with any questions or
additional information.

Yours in Service,
DG Rick Tote
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